PTFA Report 2022-2023

Welcome to our  AGM and social evening for the school’s PTFA. It’s lovely to see so many of you and a huge thankyou you for coming to support us this evening, as without the AGM we would not be able to run as a PTFA. 

We have had a really successful first year as the PTFA with lots happening throughout each term. We have worked hard to hold activities and events that will help to raise money as well as pay for a selection of activities such as the visiting pantomime, Circus in a Day and the school disco to help enrich the children’s experience of school. An overview of what we have achieved this past year is underneath this report - please do have a look. 
We have also worked hard to develop events in the local community such as holding our Christmas fair in the village hall, asking local businesses to support our raffles and planning an adult only movie themed disco night. It has been lovely to see the beginnings of links within the community developing and hopefully these will continue this year. 
As you can see from our final accounts of 2022/2023, our total income has reached 5K this year, which is amazing. Due to this and following Government guidelines, it is our intention to become a registered charity this year. 
It is also important to mention that whilst we have a treasurer at the moment, come our next AGM in September 2024, she will be standing down. We are therefore giving advanced notice that we will be in need of a treasurer. If anyone is interested or knows of someone who might be willing to join the team in that role, please do let us know. 
We’d also like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has supported us over the year. From volunteering their time to helping set up and clear up, to donating uniform, to helping man the gates at Marnhull fest. We really wouldn’t be anywhere without your help and support. 
As a PTFA team, we have been incredibly lucky  to have an 8 strong team and for the size of our school, this is amazing. We hope it will continue. 
What we already have planned for the academic year ahead is:
· A donut day selling doughnuts instead of ice creams
· ½ termly pre loved uniform sales 
· Organised a Bag2School collection for second hand clothes
·  Another school disco
·  A Yuletide evening to open to the wider community
· A Christmas raffle, asking for prizes from the local and wider community
· Possible Afternoon tea with Father Christmas 
· Hoping to book a pantomime visit in school again before Christmas 
· We also have the Scholastic Book fair booked for March 2024

Here’s to the year ahead! 
